
Pilgrim Hostel  
Santi Chiara e Giacomo in Jerusalem 

 
 

Our Jerusalem Hostel has been opened on 5 September 2016  
  

It is located in the Monastere Sainte Claire,  
Hanack Albeck St. 3, P.O.B. 1013 - 91009 - Jerusalem 

(20 minutes walk from Jaffa Door in Bethlem direction) 
All pilgrims who arrive in Jerusalem after having walked the Holy Land Routes are 

welcome.  
2017 Opening times: 26 April – 26 May and 1 September - 31 October 

Thanks to the work of the volunteer Hospitaleros of the Confraternita  
and the help of the volunteer Hospitaleros of Rome, Santiago and Jerusalem. 

Number of beds: 12 
Mobile: +972 0542971562 (also WhatsApp) 

 
For further information about our accomodation and general 

information about walking to Jerusalem, contact us at 
gerusalemme@confraternitadisanjacopo.it 

 
 
 

 
In the heart of the World, walking with Jesus, we are all “belonging to the Way” (At. 9,2) 

 
 
 
 



Mons Gaudi

You can enjoy one of the
best views of Jerusalem
from a short distance from
our hostel (Monastere Sainte
Claire in the map).
Together with the Mount of
Olives, we suggest you to
walk until the view point
located at the top of the
Scherover way.
Somehow, you can consider
this place like a Mons
Gaudi.
If you are walking from
Bethlem, walk a short
distance from Hebron Road
to reach the viewpoint. Once
there, stop and stare
Jerusalem, your goal.
You can then easily go on
following the Promenade, a
way in the shades, pass
besides the hostel’s east wall
and enter the city through
the Jaffa or the Sion gate.




